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Once again government is interfering with a private activity , government expects 

someone else to shoulder the burden of perceived problems in the rental community 

when they them selfs have never been involved in a rental property business.  

Will government support landlords when they start to fail because of the legislation 

they passed, that almost always destroys private enterprise.  

I do not support SB 799. 

Oregon is in a housing crisis and this legislation if passed will only make the issues 

worse.  
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